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 What is a decentralized 
financial market? 

In order to transfer all financial activities from a 
centralized space to a decentralized platform, it 
is necessary to create a simulated version of the 
world's current financial market space onto the 
blockchain platform. 

In general, a financial market is a structure 
where a number of individuals exchange their 
products and services for a certain form of 
currency. 

Therefore, there is a ready infrastructure for 
connecting people and an agreement made by 
the individuals to trade using a specific currency. 

The use of credit or the same currency, has 
added many benefits to our exchanges; for 
example, via this, we can perform loan 
transactions. 

Over the past few centuries, we have created a 
variety of forms of credit lending. 

These lending and credit-based transactions 
took on a wider breadth with the advent of the 
Internet; however, in a centralized financial 
market, distribution of money is exclusive to the 
central bank; and the information about how 
money is circulated goes through their network 
as a priority, allowing for censorship or 
alteration of information. 

In the event of such issues taking place, there is 
the possibility that abnormal modes will change 
and consequently destroy the free circulation of 
credit and market information. 
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This has become a frequent and common theme 
for the entire population of the world, due to the 
nature of the current centralized market system 
and the unchecked accumulation of power at the 
head of the pyramid of this financial system. For 
the majority of the people, this seems like a 
normal occurrence. 

However, this issue is deadly and poisonous and 
considered as the worst-case scenario for the 
well-being and credibility of market exchanges 
that form in terms of the credibility and trust of 
anonymous people. 

A local market, or an international stock market, 
can be a place to exchange goods, services, or 
credits between people, without the need for 
previous acquaintance and trust. 

The greater the transparency and security of 
transferred credits and information results in the 
public’s confidence growing stronger towards 
that market. In addition, surely any kind of 
censorship or distortion relating to market 
realities is a factor for depriving public 
confidence of that market and harming its true 
development. 

With the advent of blockchain technology, the 
opportunity to transfer all the financial activities 
of the entire population to the blockchain 
platform has been shaped. One of the most 
important features of this technology is high 
transparency and security, and low possibility of 
censorship of information through the creation 
of a platform similar to a market. 

The Bst21 protocol will be a decentralized 
financial market, which will be implemented on a 
dedicated blockchain; and will allow all the 
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financial activities of the entire population to be 
carried out with complete transparency with the 
supervision of the people, without the need for a 
central entity that may carry out numerous risks, 
including censorship of information, distortion of 
the true course of the market, and can even 
prevent worst outcomes such as creating various 
crackdowns concerning the market.  

 

 

 How does the Bst21 
decentralized financial 
market protocol work? 

To create a complete decentralized market, there 
is the need to solve a large number of technical 
marketing and blockchain programming 
challenges; for example, such a market will form 
when several individuals or the entire 
population join and create a customer club, 
presenting a specific structure. All need to agree 
to a particular currency and obtain a portion of 
that money to be able to exchange. 

There is also the need for a currency that has 
both powerful exchange features and predefined 
specifications to comprehend and analyze how it 
is supplied and demanded in a way that attracts 
the trust of as many people as possible and will 
allow for many transactions to be done on the 
blockchain space. In other words, money must 
be transferred at very high speeds with very low 
transfer fees, while facing a fixed price for 
exchanges for the greater ease of the general 
public, and in addition to all of this, it must have 
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a structure that connects people together and is 
able to monitor them, since all matters must 
take place without a central institution and 
through the participation of all people. 

It is not possible to have all these features 
together in one currency, which is why the Bst21 
protocol has a 3D monetary system. A structure 
in which three types of currencies with different 
applications circulate simultaneously and meet 
all our needs in creating a decentralized 
financial market and makes it possible to 
transfer all activities and credits. 

The first currency is one coin with clear 
exchange features. To keep the transaction 
speed high while maintaining security, instead of 
increasing the block size, we add another coin to 
the network; which is extracted by proof-of-work, 
but the number of extractions are limited to the 
number of authenticated people on the network. 

Users, who prove their identity by fingerprint, 
own an independent site in the customer club 
websites or in other words own a platform for 
decentralized market creation and money 
circulation, and each, have a limited but 
irreversible chance of extracting value reserve 
coins. 

All users provide processing power for the entire 
network, including their transactions with 
exchange coin, by providing their hardware to 
extract value reserve coin. By this method, we 
overcome the challenge for security and speed. 

It should be noted that the technical details of 
the programming will not be disclosed until the 
protocol is completed. 
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After extraction and supply, the value reserve 
coin will enter its demand market in the 
shareholders pool. 

 

 

 Shareholder’s pool 

In general, extracting and supplying Bst coin 
(exchange coin) is done via two methods: pre-
purchase contract registration and commission 
payment and bonus.  

One of the reward systems in the Bst21 protocol 
is the shareholders pool. 

In this pool, certain percentages are deposited 
into a pool in proportion to the periodic 
purchase volume of all users of the protocol 
products and divided between the total shares 
that users have earned and according to the 
amount of shares each user has in the pool, they 
receive Bst coins, and through this method new 
Bst coins enter the protocol market. 

 

 

 Overall, there are three ways 
to earn a share in the 
shareholder’s pool: 

Through networking conditions, value reserve 
coins extracted by the proof-of-work method, as 
well as the deposit of money distribution coins 
into the shareholder’s pool. 
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The percentages of this pool grow gradually 
according to the number of shares. 

This pool does not exist in the fundraising 
project and is implemented when the final 
protocol launches. 

 

 

 Money distribution coin 
The function of this coin is to make exchange 
coin extraction more dependent on the arrival of 
new people. In other words, the extraction of Bst 
coin is always limited to the number of people 
and, by the arrival of new users, further coins are 
offered to the market. In this way, in order to 
gain more profit, old users constantly need to 
introduce new users, which in itself leads to the 
creation of a demanding market for exchange 
coins. 

The way to earn money distribution coins is as 
follows; all users in accordance to various 
predefined functions, such as signing a contract 
or purchasing a product, introducing users, Bst 
coin transaction, etc. will receive or extract a 
certain amount of these coins. 

To promote investment plans and network 
commission, some users will need different 
amounts of money distribution coins. They can 
acquire part of it themselves with their 
proceedings, and the rest can be purchased from 
users who are willing to trade money 
distribution coins. 
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In other words, mainly network builder users or 
applicants who intend to enter the shareholder's 
pool will try to buy money distribution coin, via 
exchange coin. They give part of their exchange 
coins to new users, in exchange for money 
distribution coins. By offering these coins to the 
protocol and upgrading their investment and 
networking plans, they regain more exchange 
coins. 

With this 3-coin combination system and its 
specific supply methods, everyone has a chance 
to reach minimum income by joining the Bst21 
shared financial market protocol even without 
expertise and capital, and by carrying out their 
financial activities within this area they will 
provide its coin demand market. 

In fact, by this method, individuals and their 
credits and financial activities are transferred 
from the centralized market to the decentralized 
blockchain market as quickly as possible.  

 

 

 Coin supply method 
Each project receives many advantages by 
entering the blockchain market. Apart from the 
high security and transparency that builds public 
trust, having a native token for each project is a 
powerful trump card for commercializing your 
idea. 

For example, computer games have had a 
decades-long life and unparalleled acceptance 
between different segments of the public. 
However, now, thanks to the blockchain 
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technology and having a native token, they can 
go beyond being a mere game, become a 
powerful moneymaking method for their 
audiences, and achieve an unprecedented 
acceptance in history. 

In fact, this is the most important advantage of 
creating financial credits, if we exclude lending. 

An advantage that had until now been 
monopolized by the head of centralized systems 
and gave them an indescribable and 
unprecedented power. 

Nevertheless, this advantage should be in the 
hands of the people. Blockchain technology has 
returned this position to its real owners, being 
the people. 

Despite all these benefits, why hasn't 
blockchain's valuable technology been finalized 
yet? 

Among the various factors affecting this path, 
one of the most important reasons is the 
weakness of existing market projects in 
distributing their coins. 

The supply and extraction methods of a coin in 
various protocols, including Bitcoin and 
Ethereum, are in such a way that their major 
market shares are available to large investors 
and experts; causing problems such as the 
creation of a monopoly in the market and its 
centralization, leading to price manipulation by 
whales or the risk of a 51% attack, and creating 
similar problems of such. 

However, the majority of people, who share the 
main burden of the world's production and 
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distribution cycle, have little chance of making a 
profit in this market. 

That's because they either don't have the capital 
to take risks in the nascent blockchain market or 
because they're too busy, and don't have time to 
train and specialize to enter the market at the 
right time to be able to make a decent profit. 

In addition, the limited number of people who 
have entered the market with the lowest capitals 
become fearful and ambiguous due to severe 
price turbulences, or are caught in the traps of 
fraud projects through their inexperience, and as 
a result, they exit the market desperately causing 
them heavy losses. 

The Bst21 protocol solution for this issue is to 
tailor coin supply to the number of people. 

This means that, for example, a particular user 
does not have a better chance of making the 
market exclusive for himself to benefit from it 
just because he has a larger capital. 

For the supply of exchange coin, the protocol 
has two general methods: 

Firstly, the registration of coin pre-purchase 
contracts, which the original capital including its 
profits are frozen until the end of the contract, 
and after that, withdraw will be possible. 

Secondly, commission plans and bonuses, all of 
which are paid through exchange coins. In other 
words, no specific percentage is intended for 
individuals of a particular project or group. 

Individuals and their capital, the amount of 
effort each user puts towards developing the 
project and the introduction of new users, are all 
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factors that determine people's contribution 
towards the extraction of project coins. 

This correlation approach of the amount of coin 
extraction relying on the number of people also 
applies to money distribution coins and value 
reserve coins. Money distribution coin is a way 
for everyone, in any situation, to have a chance 
of earning exchange coins. 

The way this coin works is that even users who 
have not purchased products from the marketing 
network can obtain a certain amount of money 
distribution coins (points) by performing a 
variety of predefined activities. These activities 
have a wide range, including daily login, 
purchase of protocol products, the introduction 
of new users, purchases made by introduced 
users, and a large number of activities that 
contribute to the development of the project. 
Users can provide their collected coins to the 
protocol to enter the shareholder’s pool or 
upgrade investment plans, commissions, and 
rewards, or, sell it to other users who need these 
coins to enter the shareholder’s pool, or need to 
upgrade their plan and receive exchange coin in 
return. By this method, they can reach the initial 
revenues in the protocol without capital or 
expertise, only by helping develop the project. 

Moreover, the extraction of value reserve coins is 
directly dependent on each user. Thus, each user 
has a fixed share to extract coins through the 
proof-of-work method. After extracting pre-
booked shares on one’s website, there will no 
longer be an opportunity to extract more and 
create a monopoly in the market. 
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 How to stabilize the price 
Another challenge ahead for the spread of 
blockchain money is its extreme price 
turbulence. 

One of the main reasons for this turbulence is 
the challenging process of transferring people's 
credits from the centralized market to the 
blockchain space and performing financial 
activities in that space. 

In most cases, people have the basis for trading 
in fiat money, which gives them relative stability 
concerning security and simplicity in trading. 

Recognizing this need regarding the blockchain 
market has led to the creation of centralized and 
decentralized stable coins. Price instability is a 
major obstacle for the expansion of blockchain 
trading, therefore, the Bst21 protocol exchange 
coin comes with a fixed price feature. The 
permanent price of this coin is equivalent to $ 
21. In all cases, the protocol remains the biggest 
whale in the market and can permanently meet 
all the market's supply and demand 
requirements by swapping so that the price 
remains steady at $21 with the lowest volatility. 

Incoming credits are backed by swap via 
purchasing protocol products (coin pre-purchase 
contract, website subscription, etc.) and as a 
result, two pools are prepared for the protocol 
that always remain the largest whales in the 
market and can keep the price stable by meeting 
the market’s supply and demand requirements. 
However, the majority of exchange coin trading is 
conducted within its market platform, which is 
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the customer club websites, and with the help of 
an exchange unit and a dedicated decentralized 
protocol wallet (their most important function is 
to exchange Bstcoins with other blockchain 
coins) its protocol pool performs Bstcoin price 
retention operations at $21. 

The money distribution coin is offered at an 
initial price of 21 cents (0.01 bst), but may also 
fluctuate in price according to the needs of its 
market supply and demand. 

The value reserve coin is offered at an initial 
price of $21,000 (1000 bst); however, it may have 
a price tolerance after extraction and marketing, 
and necessarily there is no need to keep the 
price of the other two coins constant. 

 

 

 Customer club websites 
As mentioned at the beginning of the article, a 
market can be formed by combining an 
infrastructure for the market and implementing 
multiple exchange features. 

To create a decentralized market, a space is 
needed for people to meet. 

In its initial form, people gathering and trading 
goods could create a market in different parts of 
the city or village. 

With the advent of the internet, new markets 
emerged with intangible and virtual forms that 
gained diverse forms that contributed 
immensely to the global market turnover. 
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In general, a market is where a group (of at least 
two people) exchanges credits, products, or 
services. In fact, all types of human gatherings, 
including centralized financial systems, have a 
form of market concept. The most modern forms 
of these markets are websites and social 
networks. Even though a website has more 
credibility and facilities compared to an account 
on a social network, in many cases for the 
majority of businesses, including small 
businesses, the possibility of effective marketing 
and advertising while having influence on the 
audience is relatively easier done through social 
networks than to introduce themselves via 
websites. 

The reason for that is the widespread and active 
presence of people from all over the world who 
use social networks for a variety of reasons, 
including entertainment, education, work, 
communication with acquaintances, etc. There 
are far more reasons for people to be more 
actively present on social networks than to 
spend their time browsing websites. 

However, a website can have much more 
extensive features for the user. Furthermore, by 
commercially establishing websites on the 
blockchain platform it is possible to create an 
identity and create a legal form. 

The idea is to form a customer club that, instead 
of providing an account on a referenced website 
or application, creates a website connected to 
the referenced website that can evaluate, find 
and access other websites. 

A customer club is created from the websites, 
which due to its decentralized properties and 
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lack of central control by a particular group, 
none of the websites will have to deal with 
problems such as accounts being blocked on a 
social network or a marketing website, and the 
rights of all users will always be protected. 

Therefore, all users have equal rights regarding 
the customer club or the market. 

It is like giving each person a booth in the city 
market and giving them the chance to create a 
business in this newly shared market. 

Creating opportunities can lead to creating a 
brand and gaining a share of the market for each 
person. A chance that is inalienable and no one 
can deprive someone else of it. 

 

 

 Why is marketing crucial in 
Bst21? 

In a centralized financial system, printing and 
distributing money within the community is done 
through the channel of banks. Lack of 
transparency and explicit printing of credit leads 
to inflation (this issue should be prioritized). 
Being a distributor in the markets credit cycle is 
a very valuable and collective privilege that is 
monopolized by centralized systems and banks. 

On the other hand, major blockchain projects 
are creating different infrastructures concerning 
financial space. Creating money to exchange and 
reserve value, creating smart contracts that can 
replace past contracts under the supervision of a 
centralized system, non-fungible tokens (NFTs) 
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that are the registry solution that identifies 
various assets in the blockchain will be 
replacements for previous legal documents. 
Financial services and a large number of 
decentralized applications, which simulate a 
variety of decentralized infrastructure, will also 
be provided. 

The power of the blockchain market and its 
unique growth rate has only been due to the 
various infrastructures relating to these projects. 
However, these projects have not yet 
experienced much marketing. For example, 
fundraising for the Bitcoin protocol has been 
successful due to their essential anti-inflationary 
properties, transparency, and the creation of 
person-to-person transactions. People have 
transferred their assets to it because of these 
exceptional qualities and not necessarily 
because of a specific marketing plan that has 
encouraged them to use the project. This also 
applies to other major market projects that are 
planning to create decentralized financial 
infrastructure. 

By combining the extraordinary privilege of 
having native tokens in the blockchain platform 
and a network marketing system, a decentralized 
structure can be created so that every single 
user in the market becomes a money distributor 
and replaces the banks in the centralized 
system. While taking advantage of the 
infrastructure of the project, people take part 
due to numerous marketing benefits, and by 
introducing new users and taking part in the 
development of the project gain more coins. 

In this structure, where distribution and supply 
have been determined according to the number 
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of people, while the network becomes 
decentralized and safer, the demand market for 
coins increases in proportion to supply and 
helps make the network and price more stable. 

For the protocol-marketing plan, an innovative 
multilevel plan has been used that implements a 
fixed approach that is visible throughout the 
project. 

In this plan, 84% of the total volume of products 
purchased from the protocol is distributed in 21 
levels via the simplest possible method. 

So that all users quickly reach initial revenues 
with the least effort. However, there is a 
structure, which allows users to upgrade their 
revenue plan by offering money distribution 
coins to the protocol and earn more revenue 
from their sales network. 

The revenue plan is limited to 21 levels, for all 
users. Nevertheless, users can increase their 
income by introducing new people directly and 
through new sales, they can earn up to an 
additional 21 levels. 

In order to distribute money throughout the 
entire network, this method seems like a 
reasonable plan that will also create 
opportunities for everyone to make money. 

Meanwhile, in all protocol conditions, users can 
increase their income in proportion to their 
efforts made towards developing the project. 

The project’s goal in designing such a system 
and plan is to include all factors such as the 
amount of capital, expertise, and effort made 
towards developing the project, for users to gain 
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profit so that anyone in any situation can have a 
place in this protocol. 

Concerning this protocol, by developing the 
project, users can achieve both the benefits and 
revenues of marketing and become money 
distributors within the market, which was 
previously monopolized by the banks. 

 

 

 Fundraising project for the 
implementation of Bst21 
protocol 

Bst21 decentralized financial market protocol can 
be a safe and transparent platform for all people 
to perform their financial activities within it. 

Several different protocols, such as customer 
club websites, decentralized exchange unit, 
decentralized social network, smart contract 
protocol, etc. form this market and are created 
on the exclusive Bst21 blockchain protocol. 

This unique structure has been created by 
recognizing numerous needs of the blockchain 
market and by examining people's social 
behaviors and combining a large number of 
ideas in various fields of the blockchain relating 
to marketing, branding, and programming. 

This article is presented solely for a general 
introduction of the project and the initial 
familiarization of users to the Bst21 protocol and 
specialized terms and complex concepts have 
been avoided. 
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By the means of protecting the final idea, none 
of its marketing, branding, and programming 
details has been disclosed. 

The protocols original and complete white paper 
will be presented at the time of its activation 
and until then, various discussions will be 
debated in various articles published on the 
project's website and social networks. 

The implementation of the Bst21 protocol 
requires a budget of 2 to 3 million dollars and 
will take up to 3 years. 

The project team intends to provide the 
necessary conditions for the implementation of 
the protocol by executing the fundraising project, 
pre-selling tokens, and selling other products. 

For this purpose, the fundraising project is 
introduced via the website address bst21.com 
and the token contract address of  

(https://bscscan.com/address/0x06fAa1dd94002
2A9A41018Ad728C1FCb153B8CF1#cod   ) 

 

The fundraising project has started its marketing 
by pre-selling tokens and continues to develop 
the project and facilitate marketing conditions 
by adding the customer club websites and 
lottery reward pool. 

However, some parts of the protocol, such as the 
upgrade of the investment plan and networking, 
are disabled at this stage. The Bst21 protocol is 
expected to be finalized and implemented by 
late 2024 and will enter the market soon after. 

At that stage, all the information and resumes of 
users from the site and the Bst21 token will be 

https://bscscan.com/address/0x06fAa1dd940022A9A41018Ad728C1FCb153B8CF1#cod
https://bscscan.com/address/0x06fAa1dd940022A9A41018Ad728C1FCb153B8CF1#cod
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transferred to the protocol, and the leading 
marketers who have made a greater contribution 
to the development of the project during the 
fundraising phase will have a greater chance of 
obtaining exchange coins at the time of the 
implementation of the protocol. 

 

 

 


